
 

 

Today we have emailed letters home to our school community regarding our recent Ofsted inspection, to view 
the letter please click here. If you would like more information please go to our webpage Ofsted Information, 
contact the school by telephone (01603 424711) or email principal@hellesdonhigh.norfolk.sch.uk. 

 
Thank you to our Year 10 students and parents/carers who attended our Journey to Excellence Evening last night, 
we were delighted to see so many of you in attendance and thank you for your continued support.  

 
 

“How would you support a friend if they were going through a difficult time?” 
 

 
 

• 7 December – Y11 Parents’ Evening, 4.00pm-7.00pm 
 
 

 
PTA Lottery Results – please go to our webpage to see the latest lottery results. 
 
 

 

Mr Earl met with a fantastic group of students this 
week, you can find out more on our Hot 
Chocolate news page.  

House Challenge 1 – Congratulations Fuji        for winning the first House Challenge, Promoting House Values. 
Good luck to all Houses for Challenge 2 – Punctuality.

file://///Hhs-filesrv/shared$/Bulletins/2023/NOV/17.11.23/Ofsted-Letter-to-Parents-17.11.23.pdf
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/information/ofsted-draft
mailto:principal@hellesdonhigh.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/parents-carers/hhs-pta/pta-lottery
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/news-and-events/hhs-news/hot-chocolate-with-the-head


• Sixth Form – Christmas Hamper Poster 
 

 

 
 

Y12/Y13 Parents Evening - Thursday, 23 November 4-7pm, to make appointments please click here 
https://hellesdon.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/or contact the Sixth Form Team sixthform@hellesdon.net  

 
 

 

 

 
Follow us on Instagram hellesdonsixthform #YourNextStep  
 
 

https://hellesdon.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
mailto:sixthform@hellesdon.net
https://hellesdonhighschoolandsixthform.applicaa.com/Y12-23-24

